Membership Committee Meeting Note 16-4.  Meeting of Apr.15, 2016
Participants: Adeline Bailey, Mike Bailey, Betsy Kalter, Nancy Novak, Neva Rees, 
Cynthia & Darryl Ting
Membership Process Maintenance
Committee Calendar

5-7
Circle Supper – Tings


5-13
Community Meal


5-19
Newcomers Orientation


5-20
MC Meeting??


5-20-22 Universalist Convocation


6-4
Circle Supper – Jim Rapp


6-10
Community Meal


6-17
MC Meeting

Host & Greeter Coordinator Schedule.  

1st Sunday
Darryl & Cynthia


2nd Sunday
Gwen, George & Nancy


3rd Sunday
Adeline


4th Sunday
Roger & Betsy

5th Sunday 
Mike

New Committee Member


- We welcomed Betsy Kalter to the Membership Committee.

Circle Suppers
- No one volunteered to host the May Circle Supper.  Because this is a crucial time,  

   Cynthia agreed to host again (hosted in April).  
- We have volunteer hosts for  August, September and October, but still need hosts 

   for June and July.  Darryl will make some personal contacts.

Repeat Visitors

- We reviewed the visitors since January and identified the repeat visitors.  Contact 

responsibilities to invite them to the May Circle Supper and Newcomers  

Orientation were identified.  The Focus List will be updated.

Spring Newcomers Orientation


- With the many new people, we felt it was important to proceed with a Spring 

  Newcomers Orientation, even if the May FUUSM calendar was crowded.


- After reviewing the May schedule, we settled on a Thursday night, May 19.

New Member Sunday
- We decided not to have a Spring New Member Sunday because even though we 

   have a big group of newcomers, none have been through the New UU class.  
- We will be encouraging the newcomers to attend the fall New UU class during the 

   Newcomers Orientation.

Young Adults


- Our recent experience with young adults who grew up in our church tells us that 

we need to welcome them just like newcomers and invite them to all the  

newcomer opportunities and classes. 


- Many of the newcomers are in the Young Adult category (age 20-35).

  We may have the possibility of forming a Young Adult group.

Banners

- We decided to change the front banner to: “Whoever You Are, We Welcome 

   You”.  We’ll keep the Environmental banner displayed on Putnam St. through the 

   month of April.

- We decided to add the FUUSM web address to all new banners.  We’ll make the 

   chalice logo smaller and add the web address under it.


- We resumed a discussion on the next banner.  After reviewing our previous 

   discussions, we still agreed that it should be a general social justice banner (not a 

   specific issue).  We want to keep it at a principles level and include the idea of 

   system/structural change, but the words still escape us.  More discussion to come.
- Our timing for a new banner is before the end of June (current fiscal year).  This 

   will avoid possible conflict with the Board’s use of a part of our next year’s 

   budget for a media consultant.

